



February 8, 2017

Greetings,

Please accept this letter as an invitation to attend the Durham region's "All Presidents Meeting". At this meeting the Durham Regional Labour Council (DRLC), in partnership with the Canadian Labour Congress (CLC), will be discussing their Strategic Planning process and would like the input of **ALL Local Unions** in Durham region.

Please join us and invite others to attend the meeting taking place on **Tuesday**, **March 28**<sup>th</sup>, **2017** from **5:00 PM – 8:00 PM** located at **UNIFOR Local 222 Union Hall (1425 Phillip Murray Avenue, Oshawa, ON L1J 8L4)**.

Please RSVP to John MacDonald, President, Durham Regional Labour Council via email at: johndmacd@rogers.com or cell: 905-424-2776.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Durham Regional Labour Council or your CLC representative, Gogi Bhandal, by email: <a href="mailto:gbhandal@clc-ctc.ca">gbhandal@clc-ctc.ca</a> or by telephone at 1-416-417-5503.

By attending this meeting and bringing others from your local union with you, you will be part of Building Labour Power in your Community. We look forward to seeing you on March 28<sup>th</sup>!

In Solidarity,

John MacDonald President, Durham Regional Labour Council Erin Harrison

Ontario Regional Director Canadian Labour Congress